
OCTOBER 2017

NEW PLANS WITH 
REDUCED HEIGHTS 
SUBMITTED TO THE 
CITY OF EDMONTON 

ON OCTOBER 12, 2017

Your feedback is important to us.

Please visit the website to leave any questions or comments about the project:

http://www.batemanon99.com/contact/

JANUARY / FEBRUARY   
2018

CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC 
HEARING WILL BE 

SCHEDULED IN THE 
FIRST QUARTER OF 

2018

NEXT STEPS FOR THE REVISED REZONING APPLICATION FOR 
99 STREET + 89 AVENUE

DECEMBER 2017

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
TO BE SCHEUDLED FOR 

EARLY DECEMBER.  
TIME, DATE + LOCATION 

TO BE CONFIRMED.

+ Respond to and resolve comments arising from technical circulation and the open house


